
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

There will be a non-uniform day tomorrow, Friday 14 July, with a voluntary £1 donation on the gate in aid 
of the Stroke Association. 
 
Please could you ensure that boys remember to bring their usual essential items for the day. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Nikki Miles 
Head Master's PA & School Secretary 
 
Luke Essigman 
Chair of the Charity Committee 

 


